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STATEMENT 
 

 

 

 

Following Russian invasion in Ukraine, Polish Badminton Association cannot remain 

inactive. We strongly condemn any act of violence on the Ukrainian soil. Therefore, we have 

taken the following actions: 

-Players representing Russian Federation will not be accepted to upcoming tournaments in 

Poland, starting with Polish U17 International in Bieruń and Orlen Polish Open 2022 in 

Arłamów, 

-Today we have canceled all visa invitations for Russian citizens, 

-Russian flag will not be displayed in any way during tournaments in Poland, 

-Polish badminton players will not travel to Russia for any competition under further notice. 

 

Polish Badminton Association has also contacted Ukrainian Badminton Federation about the 

possibility of training in Warsaw training facility, accommodation and any other assistance 

Ukrainian players and technical staff may need. 

 

Meanwhile our hearts and prayers are with Ukraine. 
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